
August 30, 2023

Good Morning Sonata Windermere Family,

We made it through the storm without incident, damage, or loss of 
power. I want to thank our amazing team for all the time they took 
preparing for the worst-case scenario. This was a good drill, and we will 
be even more ready for the next one!

All our staff were able to make it in to work and we are back to business 
as usual. 

Don’t forget to like us on Facebook so you can keep up to date on events 
and happenings here in the community. 

Sincerely,

Amy Stephenson and the Sonata Windermere Team

http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

